### **Thriplow Primary School PTA AGM**

## **Chairs Report**

# Friday 26th January 2018

Charity Number: 1084152

Address: Thriplow C of E Primary School, School Lane, Thriplow, Royston, Hertfordshire, SG8 7RH

Chair: Laura Hunt

Treasurer: Jo Wallace

Secretary: Karen Riederer

Active Members: Kelly Austin, Vicky Baker, Karen Brogan, Tamsin Brown, Olga Carozzo, Karen Clark, Sarah Clarkson, Sarah Deacon, Lizzie Duckworth, Terri Feary, Rebecca Glazier, Qing Qing Guo, Chloe Jenkin, Lisa Karpuk, Sasha Kerrigan, Lisa Maltpress, Anna Morris, Sophie Nunes-Carvalho, Lelia O'Connell, Emily Pugh, Charlotte Ramsden, Carly Richman, Kerstin Rivett, Georgina Sims, Melissa Tayabali, Gemma Theedam, Debbie Van Wyk, Pauline Walker, Florence Walston.

#### Introduction:

It has been another successful year for the PTA, which included a Winter Party, a Quiz night and an alumni event. We now have 32 active members.

#### Initiatives:

The PTA meetings have continued on a Friday morning as attendance is proving successful. As well as the successful fundraising events we have also continued our participation in Daffodil Weekend and held cake and ice cream sales. In addition to this we have sold the children's Christmas cards and produced a Tea Towel to help raise funds. The PTA has also helped support the Governors with a fundraising dinner in October.

### **Expenditure:**

Please refer to the Treasurer's Report for details of the project/items we have funded from the monies raised during the last 12 months and the Accounts for the year ending 31<sup>st</sup> December 2017.

#### 2018 Planned Events:

School Disco 8<sup>th</sup> February Daffodil Weekend Activity Tent 17<sup>th</sup> & 18<sup>th</sup> March

Summer Fete 14<sup>th</sup> July

Ball 6<sup>th</sup> October

### **Annual Activities:**

- Nativity Performance Refreshments
- Summer Production Refreshments
- Music Concert Refreshments
- Sports Day Refreshments

- Decoration Day Refreshments
- Preloved Uniform Sales
- New Parent's Evening
- Daffodil Weekend

# Thank You

I would like to thank everyone for their continuing support, time and commitment over the last year, to Karen for taking our minutes and to Jo for managing all our finances.

Lastly I would like to thank Mrs Penty and her staff for their support.